
Denbighshire CC is changing the way it collects household 

waste and recycles it on Monday 3rd June 2024 

From Monday 3 June 2024 residents in Denbighshire will need to sort ‘dry’ recyclable items 

into separate containers. The existing blue bins used for recycling will be replaced with a 

‘Troliboc’ which has three different boxes: 

1.  The top box with blue lid is for paper 

2.  The middle box with a red lid is for metal cans, tins, aerosols & foil, plastic bottles, pots, 

tubs & trays, and 

food & drink cartons such as Tetra Pak 

3.   The bottom box with a green flap is for glass bottles & jars 

There will also be a new reusable blue bag for recycling cardboard 

The Trolibocs, reusable blue bag and orange food waste caddie will be collected weekly 

The black caddy with purple lid for absorbent hygiene products (AHP) – such as nappies and 

incontinence items will also continue to be collected weekly. 

The existing black wheelie bin currently used to collect non-recyclable waste will be 

collected every 4 weeks instead of every 2 weeks 

There is no change to the collection of garden waste in the green wheelie bin every 2 weeks 

Your day for collection may also change – for full details click on the link below 

New household waste and recycling system from June 2024 

 

 

 

 

http://www.denbighshire.gov.uk/recycling

